
BOARD NOTICE OF 2016

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF PERIOD

FINANCIAL SERVICES BOARD

FINANCIAL MARKETS ACT, 2012

PROPOSAL FOR A DIRECTIVE ON IMPLEMENTING INTEROPERABLE AND

COOPERATIVE RELATIONSHIPS BETWEEN MARKET INFRASTRUCTURES

On 11 March 2016 the Registrar of Securities Services published a Notice in the

Government Gazette of a proposal for a directive on implementing interoperable and

cooperative relationships between market infrastructures.

I Dube Phineas Tshidi, Registrar of Securities Services, hereby give notice under section

7(4)(b)(iii), read with section 6(3)(j) of the Financial Markets Act 19 of 2012, extend the

period in which comments on the proposal must be lodged for a further period expiring on

Please be advised that the proposed draft directive and accompanying explanatory

memorandum are available on the official website of the Financial Services Board

(www.fsb.co.za).

D P TSHIDI

REGISTRAR OF SECURITIES SERVICES

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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